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Clearing Notice 
 
TO:                 Cboe Clear US Clearing Members and Participants 
  
FROM:            Cboe Clear US Clearing Operations 
  
NOTICE:    #24-15CN 
 
NOTICE DATE: November 1, 2024 
  
SUBJECT:     Clearinghouse Name Change - Cboe Clear US 
  

 
I am pleased to share that  Cboe Clear Digital, LLC will officially become Cboe Clear U.S., 
LLC (or “Cboe Clear US”), effective December 1, 2024. Cboe Clear US is a CFTC-
registered derivatives clearing organization (“DCO”) that provides clearing services to 
futures commission merchants (“FCMs”) for margined futures on digital assets. As we 
execute our plan to migrate our cash-settled bitcoin and ether futures contracts from Cboe 
Digital Exchange to Cboe Futures Exchange (“CFE”) in the first half of 2025, pending 
regulatory review, the name change will align the DCO with Cboe’s existing global brand 
identity for its clearing services.     

Clearing Members and Participants: 

Beginning December 1, statements will reflect the new name, Cboe Clear US. No changes 
will be made to any entity identifiers at this time, including, but not limited to, market 
identifier code (“MIC”) and tax identification number (“TIN”).  

 

Vendors and Service Providers:  

Purchase Orders 

Beginning December 1, all purchase orders will reflect the new "Cboe Clear U.S., LLC” 
name. 
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Billing 

Beginning December 1, payments, invoices, credit memos, and all other related billing 
items should reference Cboe Clear U.S., LLC. Please update your systems accordingly. All 
billing correspondence should continue to be sent to: 

                                                          Attention: Accounts Payable 
                                                          8050 Marshall Drive, Suite 120 
                                                          Lenexa, KS 66214 
                                                          Or via email: ap@cboe.com 
 

Tax Identification Number 

Our tax identification number is not changing. 

Contracts 

Other than the name changes of our legal entities, each of the terms and provisions of 
existing contracts will remain in full force and effect. 

Our Clearing Members, participants, vendors, and service providers are important to us 
and we intend this change to be as seamless as possible. Should you have any questions 
or concerns regarding this notice, please contact digital.membership@cboe.com. 

I want to personally thank you for your early support of the new branding for this 
transparent, trustworthy DCO, and your ongoing support as we operate under the new 
Cboe Clear US brand. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Vikesh Patel  

Vikesh Patel 
Global Head of Clearing and President Cboe Clear Europe 


